
 

30 September 2021 
 
 
Water Corporation      

PO Box 100 
LEEDERVILLE WA 6902  

 Enquiries: 

Our Ref: 

Peter Scasserra 

ROA/27/4~07 

  Telephone: 9311 8111 

  Email: admin@vicpark.wa.gov.au 

    

Dear Sir  
 
NOTICE OF CLOSURE AND AMALGAMATION OF RIGHT OF WAY BOUNDED BY ALBANY 

HIGHWAY, SUSSEX STREET, MOORGATE STREET AND BASINGHALL STREET, EAST 
VICTORIA PARK (ROW 131) 

 
The Town of Victoria Park is proposing to close a portion of the above ROW, a plan which depicts 
the closure is attached for your reference.  
 
Once closed the Town intends to seek Ministerial approval to amalgamate the unallocated 
Crown land into the adjoining car park, comprised of Lot 103 on Diagram 64697. 
 
We would now like to welcome your feedback on the proposal. Comments can be made by 
emailing admin@vicpark.wa.gov.au. Alternatively, the postal address for return of comment is: 
 
Town of Victoria Park 
Locked Bag 437, VICTORIA PARK WA 6979 
 
The closing date for comments is 15 October 2021. 
Should you require any further information please don’t hesitate to contact me at this office. 
 
Yours sincerely 

       
PETER SCASSERRA 
LAND AND PROPERTY PROJECTS OFFICER 


